
 

Dereham Walkers are Welcome 

Garden Party walk 

 

Sunday 29 September 2019 
The walk will take in The Neatherd, Dumpling Green, Potter’s Fen and the fringe of 
Scarning Water Meadows before we regain the town centre and our welcome 
refreshment: this will be tea/coffee and cake served (weather permitting) in a back 
garden. 

The walk will follow a 
range of paths and 
tracks east and south of 
Dereham.  We set out 
along The Neatherd, 
leaving past the High 
School then down to, 
alongside and over the 
A47 into open country.  
We then turn further 
south again to join the 
Dumpling Green track 
near Borrow Hall.  Past a 
possibly a muddy 
section, we will cross 
Yaxham Road and the 
Mid-Norfolk Railway and 
make our way through 

the houses to Potter’s Fen (see photo).  We then return north past St Nicholas Junior 
School to reach the town centre, and, soon after, our garden party. 

The walk is about 5½ miles, taking about 2 hours, including a short break for those 
bringing mid walk refreshments (or who just want a rest).  There are no stiles or gates 
steps, and just a few short steps.  Well controlled dogs are welcome on the walk, 
though open spaces are limited and we do cross and walk along a number of roads. 

We will start at 13:30 from the play area at The Neatherd.  Please note that there are 
neither toilets nor food and drink outlets until we are back at the start. 

Tickets cost £5, which includes tea/coffee and cake at the garden party.  Booking is 
advised: further details are available from Ken Hawkins at dtc.fpwarden@talktalk.net  or 
on 07505 426750. 
   

 

For more details about  

Dereham Walkers are Welcome 

please visit www.DerehamWaW.org.uk 
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